
From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
To: DeSumma, Michaelmdesumma@wistv.com

Date: 11/29/2016 11:16:38 PM
Subject: Re: letter

110


Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 29, 2016, at 8:30 PM, DeSumma, Michael <mdesumma@wistv.com> wrote:


Thanks again for the info Chaney.
Just to confirm which room in the Blatt building will the hearing tomorrow?
I think you said room ten something?
 
Thanks!
 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 3:41 PM
 
To: DeSumma, Michael <mdesumma@wistv.com>
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: letter
 
See attached.
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